Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 01 April 2016 17:24

To: Planning

Subject: 2015/4407/P - waiting for elaine to confirm if to be logged as comment - mg

Dear Elaine Quigley
Re: 2015/4407/P

With regard to the planning of Templar House WC1. The residents of Beckley on Eagle Street
and the other blocks on the Red Lion Sq community are still concerned about the proposed height
of the new build on Eagle St and also the fact that the block will be nearer to Beckley than the one
at present. The planning consultants DP9 have written to me saying that it complies with national
guidance on lighting but this does still not take away from the fact that it will change our present
lighting and also encroach upon us with a building that is 24/7 with residences, as opposed to the
present office block. | do hope that Camden takes these points into account.

In my initial correspondence | said that | would like to attend the planning meeting and | would still
like to do so.

Many thanks

Eunice Roberts

TA Representative for Beckley



